
 
From: Marc Dorfman <   
Sent: 19 May 2020 19:43 
To:  

   
 

Cc: Dino Imbimbo < Tracey Aldworth 
< Peter Cannon <  
John Bint < Peter Geary <  
Andrew Geary < T

Marc Dorfman <  
Subject: [EXT] Blakelands Review @ 19-5-20 
 
Dear MK residents, councillors and officers, 
 
Please find attached an email passed to me from  and a reply letter of mine that 
I think may have been sent out. I also attach the MK Audit July 2019 Report for background 
purposes. 
 
Please do get in touch with me if you would like to give me any information about the case and 
Review. 
 
I realise, I am taking much longer to produce the Review than was envisaged and that is very 
frustrating for the Council, residents and councillors. I sincerely apologise for the long time I am 
taking and I apologise fro not recognising this frustration before now. 
 
I hope you are all safe and well. Best wishes and 
Yours sincerely 
Marc Dorfman 
Tel.  

 
 


